
September 19, 1975 

Dear Richard: 

Thank y ou for your kind letter of Sept . 8th. 

It was indeed a p l e a sure work i ng unde r your 
able and pleasant ch airmanship together with a l l t h e 
members of the Kavo okjian Centennial Celebr ation C mmittee . 
It was doubly rewarding for me! I made new friends and 
renewed old acquaint ances. 

It was unfortunate that we could not r each 
the appropriate goa l of $100,000.00 . At least we t ried . 
However, if you think that further afford will bear some 
fruit, I will be mo s t happy to serve under your gui dance 
to reach our goal. You can count on me. 

My warmest regards to your lovely wife , Nana. };;ily, 
P. S. Please find e nclosed my pledge of $1,000.00 . Also 

my sister-in- law's pledge with $250.00 as t h e first 
installment e nclosed. Dr. Nepola is ill i n t h e 
hospital (minor surge ry) . I am sure you wi l l hear 
from him in t he very near f u t ure. His d ona t ion is 
under the names of Mr. & Mrs. Soore n Terzian . Re: 
Dr. Mgrdi tc:1 i an, please send h im a reminder . I am 
sure you hear d from Mr. I. Aprahamian. If y ou did 
not r e ceive h is $1,000.00 check, you will v e ry soon . 
I think this wraps it all . 


